
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Resident,  
 
Re: consultation on the initial design proposals for the expansion of Greenvale 
School on Mayow Road.  
 
I am pleased to invite you to a consultation event on the initial design proposals for 
the new Greenvale school on the former Brent Knoll School site, Mayow Road, 
Forest Hill SE23 2XH. The expansion of Greenvale School is increasing Special 
Educational Needs and Disability (SEND) provision within the borough, which is one 
of Lewisham Council’s key priorities.   
 
The event will provide you with an opportunity to find out about Greenvale School, 
view and comment on current building proposals.  Details of the consultation event 
are:  
 
Date: Saturday 9th March 2019 
Time: 10.00am-2.00pm 
Location: Main Atrium - Forest Hill School,  

      Dacres Road, Forest Hill, London, SE23 2XN 
 
You may also be aware that there are proposals to redevelop Mayow Road 
Warehouse (directly opposite the former school) into new Council homes. This 
project is unrelated to the school expansion project and is being led by colleagues in 
the Council’s Strategic Housing team.  These officers will be holding a public 
consultation event at the same time and location to discuss these proposals. You 
may have already received a separate letter about this, but should have any 
questions ahead of this, please contact: Mr Andrew McVitty, Housing Delivery 
Manager, 020 8314 2210. Andrew.mcvitty@lewisham.gov.uk. 

If you require any more information on the Greenvale School Expansion Project please 
get in touch via the contact details provided, otherwise we look forward to seeing you 
on the day.   
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Francesca Kellaway 
Project Manager  

Francesca Kellaway 
London Borough of Lewisham 
Capital Programme Delivery Team 
Laurence House (4th Floor) 
1 Catford Road 
London SE6 4RU 
 
020 8314 7723 
Francesca.Kellaway@lewisham.gov.uk 
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